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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  

Year 1:  Izabele Kiara Kazbaraite 

Year 2:  Stanley Wilson 

Year 3:  Arthur Delaney 

Year 4:  Archie Delaney 

Year 5:  Joshua King 

Year 6:  Kenzy Amrouche 

Upcoming dates 
July 

Tuesday 19th July 
Mission Survival 
Day Y5&6 

 

Wednesday 20th  
3pm Summer Fun 
Day 

 

Thursday 21st  

2pm Leavers 
Service  at St John’s Church 

All families welcome to join the service 

September  

1st & 2nd September INSET DAY 

Monday 5th September FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 
for Year 1, 2, 3,4,5,6 

This Week 

House Points Winners this 

week  AMBER 

 

 

 

This Week—Achievements 

 Rupert, Y6  played at 

the Kent Fireball 

American Football 

tournament at the 

weekend - and met a 

Stormtrooper 

between matches! He 

plays for Hellingly 

Hounddogs 

Izabele Kiara, Y1 achieved 

rise Gymnastics explore 

core skills 2 and she 

achieved the "Gymnastics 

Rise Explore 2 Award". We 

are very proud of her. 

Dawson, Y3 entered the 3.5 

fleet racing against 

Competitors aged 12+ from 

London Docklands and Queen 

Mary near Windsor. 

After a tough seven races 

throughout the 

day Dawson won four races 

and 

came second twice.  He was 

crowned Champion of the 3.5 

fleet and the Buzz 

Active Team won the entire 

event in all classes 
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This Week 

 

 
Jonah was 

awarded ‘Most 

Improved Cub 

Scout’ at his 

Bushy Wood 

camp last 

weekend.  

St John’s Meads pupils at ISADO International Dance Academy " 

receiving their Golden Star Award" trophies at a ceremony this 

week. The children were amazing and true Superstars!   

Year 2 were budding historians this afternoon. 
They observed some incredibly old artefacts 
and thought about what they could be, how 
old they were and who they might belong 
to.  They thought about why 'archaeology is 
rubbish', thinking about what we could find out 
about a person from the rubbish they throw 
away. There was lots of great discussion and 

Year 4 have had a fantastic day at the beach this week 
curating strand-line museums, drawing human and 
physical geography features and producing marvellous 
maps of Holywell. Thank you very much to everyone 

What an amazing day! Year 5 had a lovely (air conditioned!) time at the 
Towner. The children were impeccably behaved and this was commented on 
by several members of the public to Mrs Foster. Well done everyone! They 
produced some wonderful sketches from the Lucy Wertheim exhibition. We 
carried on their art theme and made beach sculptures. They ended the day 
with a cool paddle and a hot walk up the hill!  Thank you so much to Miss 
French for organising our visit to the Towner and to the parent helpers who 
joined them for the day.   



Church and Community Notices 

 


